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NOVEMBER 2019 - 
Recruitment Event

A few months ago, we held our recruitment 
event in Angel Place Shopping Centre in
Bridgwater from 4th - 7th November.
 
Kiana, Katie and James were running the event 
and the results and feedback have been fantastic! 
We received so many people interested in 
working within the care community, and we also 
had a lot of client interest too!
 
"We got to chat to some wonderful people and 
also hear a wide range of stories from members 
of the public on how dementia has either 
a�ected them or their family and friends." - Kiana
 
Thank you to everyone who came to the stall, it's 
so wonderful to see people passionate about 
working in care! 

DECEMBER 2019 - 
Client Christmas Dinners

Every year, Dementia Care TLC provides a 
Christmas dinner service for all of our lovely 
clients. This is complimentary in line with the 
Christmas spirit and invite all of our clients to the 
service through a letter that we send out at the 
start of December asking if they’d like a Christmas 
dinner.

Jacqui, Dementia Care TLC’s founder and CEO, 
�lled the kitchen with the aromas of a wonderful 
turkey dinner which included roast potatoes, 
Yorkshire puddings and vegetables. These were 
then sent o� on Christmas Eve to be heated up on 
Christmas Day.

At Dementia Care TLC, we care about the quality 
of life and personal care of all of our clients and 
we believe this is an amazing way to give back to 
our clients during the holiday season.

For those of you that took part, we hope you 
enjoyed it and look forward to serving you next 
year!  
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